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ALL DIVISONS NOTICE 

 
At the October 19, 2022 MABAS Executive Board meeting in Peoria the 

new Mutual Aid Box Alarm System Master Agreement was approved by 

a unanimous vote. What this now means is that all MABAS member 

agencies must have the new Agreement approved and signed by the 

members authorizing board no later than 12:01 a.m. Central Standard 

Time on January 1,2024. 

 
In order to accomplish this task, each MABAS Divisional Executive 

Board will be provided copies of the new MABAS Master Agreement 

along with Resolution or Ordinance authorization forms. It will be the 

responsibility of each MABAS Division's Executive Board to forward 

these documents to each of their member agencies for approval. 

 
Copies of the documents will be available to download on the MABAS 

website www.MABAS-il.org. 

 
Required to be submitted, 

• Signed copy of the MABAS Master Agreement 

• Signed copy of the Authorizing Resolution or 

• Signed copy of the Authorizing Ordinance 

•  The preferred method of delivery would be email to 

aqreements@mabas-il.org 

 
Documents can also be mailed using the address of; 
MABAS 

233 West Hintz Road 

Wheeling, IL 60090 

ATIN: Bernie Lyons 

 
Remember, it is critical that MABAS Headquarters receive each set of 

signed documents from MABAS members no later 12:01 CST on 

January 1, 2024. Please contact your local MABAS Operations Branch 

Chief should you have any questions. 

 
The MABAS Leadership Board appreciates everyone's efforts in 

accomplishing this important and necessary task. 

 
Thank you. 

 

 
Don Davids, MABAS President Glenn Ericksen, MABAS CEO 
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